The Bristol Jewish Recorder



EDITORIAL COMMITTEE: HARRY AMSEL SYDNEY CURWEN LEONARD GOULD

All communications to Court Farm House, Church Road,

Published on the lat of every month Material to arrive on the 25th of the month preceding

. SIVAN - TAMMUZ 5719 JULY, .1959.

The Editorial Committee would welcome many more contributions to the Recorder to make it a really worth while publication.

It does seem a great pity that with so many talented Members of the Connumity we have to rely solely for our material on relatively few.

for your diary . . .

Bristol W.I.Z.O. 7th July.

Group Luncheon 12.30 p.m.

12th July Consecration of

Headstones

3. 0. p.m.

Annual General 13th July

Meeting of Bristol Jewish Women's Guild 7.30 p.m.

YAHRZEITS,

Friday	July 10th	Mr.M. Belcher	4	TAMMUZ
Monday	July 20th	Messrs.N. & E. Cohen	14	TAMMUZ
Tuesday	July 21st	Mr.A.White. Mr.B.Silverman	15	TAMMUZ
Friday	July 24th	Mrs.Meisbiser	18	TAMMUZ
Friday	July 31st	Mr.C.Epstein	25	TAMMUZ
Tuesday	August 4th	Mr.A.Mass	29	TAMMUZ
Chursday	August 6th	Mr. H. Campbell	2	AV
I'm day	August 7th	Mrs.M.B.Silverman	3	AV

KADDISH WILL BE SAID ON THE PREVIOUS EVENING.

BRISTOL CHEVRA KADISHA

. Will all members of the Community please note that Sunday 12th July next has been set aside for the Consecration of Headstones in memcry of the following:-

Mrs.Bloom (Senior)
Master R. Culank
Mr.L.Kleinadt
Mrs.R.Silverman
Mr.Raffles.

wind the state of the state of

The Ceremony will commence at 3. O. p.m. at Ridgeway Cometery.

SOCIAL AND FERSONAL.

We are very pleased to hear that Valerie Silverman is making good progress towards recovery after her recent operation for appendicitis.

Congratulations and Mazeltov to Mr. & Mrs.T.Fetyan on the occasion of the Bar Mitzvah of their elder son William Bertram who read Maftir and Haphtorah in the Synagogue on Shabbat 27th June in a most pleasing and competent manner.

Congratulations and Mazeltov to Mr. & Mrs.B.Dembo on the recent engagement of their son Leslie. We wish him and his future bride much happiness.

The following farewell message was received from Mr.S. Lottner on the eve of his departure from Bristol -

"We wish to thank all our friends for the wonderful hospitality which we received in Bristol. We have enjoyed our stay here and please God, we hope to see you all again. Shalon and Lehitraot."

Zalmon, Fircha and Rachelle (our little Bristolian)
Lottner.

A letter has been received from a Mrs.B.Burns, 31 West Mead, Ruislip, Mi.dx., asking if any Member of the Community would be willing to provide accommodation for her eighteen-year old daughter who will be a student at the Bristol Old Vic School from September next. She would require bed, breakfast and evening meal during school days, and full board at week-ends. Would anyone interested please write direct to Mrs.Burns, or to the Hon.Sec. at the Synagogue.

An open letter from the Chairman of the Calmud Torah.

Dear Farents,

How many of you, a few Sundays ago, were tempted by the fine summer weather to take your children to spend a day at the Seaside, in the country, or even possibly at the Country Club? Did you, at the time, spare a single thought for those Members of the Teaching Staff who regularly and faithfully give up their leisure on Sunday mornings during term time to instruct your children in the elements of our Jewish heritage? How many of you had the courtesy to notify the teaching staff or ask leave to withdraw your Children from classes that day?

I feel quite sure that the majority of you would not dream of using so slight a pretext for depriving your children of a single days attendance at their secular schools even though this would be such a small part of their schooling in comparison with the meagre 2% hours ; week at Cheder.

I cannot stress too strongly the great debt of gratitude that you, as parents, owe to the hardworking and conscientious teaching staff of the falmed forch who deserve all the support and encouragement that can be given them.

Please let shere not be a repetition of Mr. Colin Berk's experience on that particular Sunday when only one child in his class put in an appearance otherwise how can we ever hope to keep the Palmud Torah in a sistence.

Yours sincerely, HENRY I. HOWARD.

BRISTOL JEVISH WELFARE SOCIETY.

Will all Congregants please note that <u>all</u> casual and other calls for help should be directed to Mrs.N.Sacof, 'Phone 682721.

Under no circumstances should addresses of any officials be given.

Congregants are reminded that Mr.A.E.Morris, as Treasurer of the Congregation has no funds to distribute for welfare purposes.

BRISTOL JEWISH WOMEN'S GUILD.

The Luncheon given by Mrs.N.Sacof at her home resulted in the gratifying total of approximately £30. 0. 0. this sum will benefit the Guilds Charity Fund.

The Supper Evening, with a Tombola, was a financial and social success; over £100. 0. 0. was realised; expenses deducted will be of a slight nature, and approximately £94. 0. 0d. will be realised to be integrated into the Guild's Funds.

Thanks are due to Mr. & Mrs. Steinberg who had charge of the Tombola for the whole evening; also to those who kindly contributed Gifts, and gave their services towards helping provide the Supper.

The Meeting on June 15th, was mainly in the nature of a Farewell to Mrs. Sheridan on her departure to Israel Mrs. Gee and Mrs. Dysch provided the special Refreshments which were much appreciated. The Guild expressed their regret at losing a Member, and wished her health and happiness in the future.

 The Annual General Meeting and Election of Officers is to be held on 13th July, when we trust that all Members will make an effort to attend.

> (Mrs) H. COHEN Hon. Secretary

BRISTOL W.I.Z.O. GROUP.

There was an Evening Meeting on June 9th at the home of Mrs.B.Yoffey at which Mrs.T.Howard read a paper entitled "Golda Meir" A further Evening Meeting was held on June 23rd at the home of Mrs.Howard which took the form of a Group Reading of extracts from papers in the Series "Famous Jewish Women".

The next meeting, which will be the last for this Season, will be a Luncheon Meeting at 51, The Dell, Westbury on-Trym, on Tuesday July 7th at 12.30 p.m., when Mrs.N. Silverman will be hostess. Mrs.T.Howard will read a "News Review". Will those members wishing to attend please let Mrs.Silverman know not later than Friday next July 3rd.

(Mrs) R. GOULD,

Hon, Secretary.